
 

 

December 21st, 2016 

 

Hello friends,  

On behalf of all of us here at Leonardo Academy, I wish you a very happy holiday season!  
 
20 years ago, I founded Leonardo Academy with the mission of leveraging competitive market forces to 
advance sustainability and environmental improvement. Going into 2017 and the next 20 years, this 
mission is taking on a whole new level of importance. 
 
It is our goal to raise $10,000 by December 31st 2016.  
 
Donations directly support our project work dedicated to empowering companies, organization and 
schools to reduce their contribution to global climate change, reduce emissions, and improve the 
sustainability of our agricultural system. 
 
We have a committed team of experts ready to take action, and we need your help. Please consider 
donating to our fundraiser on Facebook or through our website. Every little bit helps!  
 
Warm regards,  

 
 
 

Michael Arny 
President  
 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/10154713671906064/
http://leonardoacademy.org/donate.html

